
27th June 2026 

Our school Summer Fayre is on Thursday 3rd July. School closes at 

1:30pm and reopens for the Fayre at 2:30pm.  Please come and           

support our school, all welcome!  

Transition morning is on Thursday 3rd July. All children will be having a trial 

morning in their new classes. All pupils going to Pendle Vale and Marsden 

Heights have their transition day so will be at their high school on this day. 

Summer Holidays: 

School closes for the Summer holidays on Tuesday 22nd July at 1:30pm. We will 

return to school on Monday 1st September at 8:45am.  

Upcoming school trips:  

Year 4 are going to Cuerden Valley.  4L go on the 2nd July and 4T go on the 9th 

July. Please pay £13.00  

1A are going to Thornton Hall Farm on 7th July. 1S are going to Thornton Hall 

Farm on 10th July. This is  £18.00 

Year 2 are going to Lytham Beach on 8th July. This is £16.50 , please pay on          

Scopay. 


